
Notice: Postponement of FPDP on Risk-Informed Planning for 

Resilient Cities 

 

The Faculty Professional Development Program (FPDP) on Risk-Informed 

Planning for Resilient Cities, originally scheduled for 3rd–7th February 

2025, has been postponed due to the Delhi elections on 5th February 2025. 

 

New dates for the training program will be announced soon. Registered 

participants can rest assured that they will either be accommodated in the 

rescheduled program or receive a full refund in due course. 

 

For any queries, please contact Dr. Chandrani Bandyopadhyay. 

 

We regret the inconvenience and appreciate your 

understanding." 


